St Margaret's at Hasbury Church of England Primary School

Hagley Road, Halesowen, West Midlands B63 4QD

Headteacher: Mrs S Shepherd

Tel: 01384 818660 Email: info@hasbury.dudley.sch.uk



6th April 2022

Dear Parents,

We would like to thank you for all your support with the extended school day. The sessions are having a positive impact on children's self- esteem and resilience and because of this we would like to continue our extended day through the summer term.

The sessions will take place on Tuesday on the following dates:

 $3^{\rm rd}$ May $-24^{\rm th}$ May 2022 (4 sessions) $7^{\rm th}$ June $-28^{\rm th}$ June 2022 (4 sessions)

The arrangements will be the same.

 $3.15 \mathrm{pm} - 3.30 \mathrm{pm} - \mathrm{breaklime}$ and afternoon snack of juice and biscuits.

3:30pm - 4:15pm - extended day teaching and learning.

We can continue to offer the free club for siblings from Reception to Year 6, to allow you to collect all your children at the same time of 4:15pm.

As previously stated, attendance is not compulsory. However, I do feel that your child would benefit academically and emotionally, and I would once again ask that you seriously consider this opportunity.

Please can you send a reply to info@hasbury.dudley.sch.uk if you do not want your child to attend. If your child is attending, I will assume their sibling will also be staying in school until 4:15pm.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Shepherd

www.hasbury.dudley.sch.uk











